
WSR 24-11-014
INTERPRETIVE STATEMENT

DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE
[Filed May 6, 2024, 11:25 a.m.]

Interpretive Statement PP-24-0001
WSDA Law and Rules and the Sale of E15 Motor Fuel in Washington State.

On April 29, 2024, an interpretive statement was issued regarding 
the sale of E15 motor fuel in Washington state.

The Washington state department of agriculture (department) pro-
vides this statement to clarify that when compliant with federal law 
and otherwise labeled and marketed properly, the sale of E15 motor 
fuel is not prohibited by current law administered by statute (chapter 
19.112 RCW) and rules adopted by the department (chapter 16-662 WAC).

A copy of the interpretive statement may be obtained by accessing 
the department website (www.agr.wa.gov) or by contacting Gloriann Rob-
inson, Agency Rules Coordinator, 1111 Washington Street S.E., P.O. Box 
42560, Olympia, WA 98504-2560, phone 360-902-1802, email 
wsdarulescomments@agr.wa.gov.
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